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____________________________________________ 
 
 
CUSD Colleagues, 
 
In late 2019, the Union surveyed District employees on the topic of cannabis cultivation and the 
District's relationship with local pot-growers.  
 
After reviewing the survey data provided by District faculty, administrators, and support staff, the 
Union believes it has produced the most informative survey yet conducted by District 
personnel. That may be, in part, because neither District administration, nor the School Board, has 
conducted any similar survey of District personnel or the community we serve. 
  
At this evening's School Board meeting, and with the above in mind, Union Leadership invited 
Superintendent Rigby and members of the School Board to review the survey data.  We invite these 
educational leaders to join us in better understanding the impact of cannabis cultivation on District 
students, school sites, and the teaching and learning environment. 
  
Once our Board Members & Superintendent Rigby review this data, the Union hopes they will  join 
us in developing transparent and effective systems for … 
  

1.)     gathering relevant information and data 
  
2.)    for monitoring health issues and concerns shared by staff and the community 

  
3.)     for training and educating District employees 
  
…and perhaps most importantly… 
  
4.)    for transparently sharing these actions with the community we serve. 

  
 
Lastly, we appreciate the participation of so many interested colleagues.  We have attached the 
summative survey results below.   
 
In service, 
 
       ~ CAUSE Leadership 
 
 

 



* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! * 
[    Please feel free to visit to CAUSE website:  http://cause2216.org/   ] 

 
 
 


